
 

7th September 2022 
 
Ref: HA-0002 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Open Evening Invitation  
 
I would like to invite you to our Open Evening for Year 6 pupils and families on Thursday 22nd 
September 2022. The evening will start at 4:30pm and will provide an opportunity to tour the school 
and to meet our staff and current students.   
 
Pupils and families are welcome to arrive between 4:30pm and 6:30pm.  I will formally address parents 
and pupils at 4:45pm and 6.00pm. Tours of the school will take place regularly throughout the evening. 
There will also be the opportunity for you to see the extra-curricular activities available and to sample 
the school’s lunch menu. 
 
For September 2022, our Year 7 places were oversubscribed and as such the evening will also include 
information about the admissions criteria and application process.  
 
Car parking is available on site and the school will close at 7:30pm. 
 
Myself and my team look forward to meeting you and showing you around our school.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0151 477 8830 / 
SchoolAdmin@HalewoodAcademy.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr I Critchley 
Principal 
 

 

 


